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Comments: TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho. This project has the

potential to put hundreds of Idahoans to work, bring a $1 billion investment into our state and restore an area of

Idaho's backcountry desperately in need of repair.

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I am grateful for the tools the Forest Service has

provided to review the DEIS and learn more about the project. These tools have given Idahoans sufficient time to

comment. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the project forward so our citizens can reap the

positive impacts.

As the U.S. Forest Service and other state and federal agencies review the proposed plan and determine the

course of action, I encourage you to consider and appropriately weigh the positive benefits Midas Gold will have

on Idaho. We need to move this project ahead after the 60-day comment period. Alternative Two truly is a win-

win opportunity for Idahoans and the environment.

Most Respectfully,

Name: Thomas Frontera


